
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone: 01772 744449 
Email: admin@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

 
23rd April 2018 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Author’s Visit to School for Years 2 - 6 
 
We are delighted to let you know that your child will be attending a special event 
on Tuesday 1st May 2018, at school to mark the publication of author and 
illustrator Joe Berger’s new book.  Lyttle Lies the Stinky Truth is a brilliantly funny 
story that will have its readers in stitches! 
 
Often pupils are very inspired to read the author’s book after such a visit and this 
is a rare opportunity for them to have books signed and personally dedicated. 
Should you wish your child to be able to purchase books on the day, they will 
need to have pre-paid in order to avoid disappointment.  Please send in a clearly 
marked envelope, the correct cash or a cheque made payable to ‘Silverwood 
Book Events’.  
 
 

                                                            
 

Books will be priced at £6.00 each (RRP £6.99) or SPECIAL OFFER, two for 
£10.00. 

 
 
Joe Berger is the author and illustrator of the Bridget Fidget books, and has 
illustrated seven other picture books including the new Chitty Chitty Bang Bang 



novels by Frank Cottrell Boyce, and has a long-running cartoon series in The 
Guardian, as well as TV animation projects. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Smith 
Literacy Leader 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Joe Berger’s visit 01.05.2018 

 
 
I would like to pre-order a copy of Joe Berger’s book for the price of: 
 
Lyttle Lies the Stinky Truth at £6.00 each 
 
Lyttle Lies the Pudding Problem at £6.00 each 
 
Both books at £10.00 
 
 
 
Child’s 
name________________________________________________Class_______ 
 
 
I enclosed payment of £_____________ cash. 
 
I enclosed payment of  £____________ cheque (payable to ‘Silverwood Book 
Events’). 
 
 
Signed________________________________________Date______________ 
 
 
 

Please return to school by Monday 30th April 2018. 
 


